
 
 
From: Johnny Baca <jbaca@boilermakers.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 2:51 PM 
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@cityoftracy.org> 
Cc: Tim Jefferies <tjeff@bmlocal549.org>; Dominic Lucero <dlucero@bmlocal549.org> 
Subject: In Support of Heirloom Carbon Removal Project  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Thanks to Heirloom’s strong commitment to using Union Labor and paying a fair and living wage to its 
workers, we the International Brotherhood of Boilermakers voice our strong support of this project’s 
application.  
 
Our members that live in Tracy and the surrounding communities will benefit not only from the high 
wages this project will bring, but also from having cleaner air to breathe. This project will allow working 
men and women to use their skills to bring California into the 21st century and meet its climate goals. 
The project will be a great demonstration of how industry and labor can partner to bring about better 
outcomes for workers and the community as a whole.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Johnny M. Baca 
 
 
Johnny Baca, MBA 
Marketing Manager 
International Brotherhood of Boilermakers 
1401 Willow Pass Road, Suite 870  |  Concord, CA 94520 
(925) 348-5770 (Direct)  
www.boilermakers.org 

 
 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.boilermakers.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAdrianne.Richardson%40cityoftracy.org%7Cd5f720bd3a0046fd04d408db71d87a70%7C43d8f586c7ec4242aade55d14be25093%7C0%7C0%7C638228946847958119%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5ftU3FK%2BO187m%2FfSTrVZA9MowRHFG7TYfSxr%2FSeZBuw%3D&reserved=0

